
What a beautiful tribute to all the non-profits in our areas from one of the most 
caring and best companies in this whole state.   The Newnan Coweta Public Safety 
Foundation has already offered to help pay for masks and/or other protective devices 
for our men and women who have to leave their families and continue to take care of 
us. At this time, we have some funds to use for such purposes and also to help those 
in public safety who are suffering with illnesses and hardships, but it is comforting to 
know that you all are prepared to step up and help us when the need occurs.   

Thank you and God bless you,     
Norma Haynes


